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Holy, holy, holy 
is the Lord Almighty;
the whole earth 
is full of his glory.

isaiah 6:3



YOUTH & CHILDREN
MS/HS Fall Retreat - October 22-24 -  Mark your
calendars. Registration will open later. 

Summit Groups - Start September 1!

MS/HS Devo – September 12 - 6:00-8:00 - 
 Frieslands' House 

MS/HS Girls Devos for 2021/2022  –  9/13, 10/18,
11/8, 12/13, 1/10, 2/7, 3/21, 4/11, 5/9 - Check
emails for opportunities to volunteer! 

Baby Blessing and Nursery Orientation - September
19 - Pictures due to Shannon no later than
September 7

Father/Son Fishing - September 25

Trunk-or-Treat  - October 31 

Busy Bags - Are your little ones antsy during
worship? Have no fear, Busy Bags are here! Stop by
the Nursery desk in the Family Center to borrow a
bag or two. 



Ladies Bible Class - Jesus and Women - Registration:
is open through September 12. - Family Center -
After Worship- This also includes registering for the
Wednesday night study. Please plan to join us for
this in-person study! 

Christian Care will conduct and sponsor a class at
Saturn Road on Wednesday nights in September.
The dates, topics, and speakers are listed in the
attached bulletin supplement.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ralph and Yolanda Leal - 4226 Hartford Dr.,
Garland, TX 75043

Bob and Paula Cannon - 2510 Dove Creek Dr
Rowlett, TX 75088

WELCOME
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In person
Online

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution
Attendance

1 Come, let us sing to the Lord!
    Let us shout joyfully to the Rock of our salvation.
2 Let us come to him with thanksgiving.
    Let us sing psalms of praise to him.
3 For the Lord is a great God,
    a great King above all gods.

 
Psalm 95:1-3

Luke 7
Ecclesiastes 5:1-3
Acts 17:27

KEY SCRIPTURES:

THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
$40,000

35,070
36,322

 
653
305

________________________________________________________________________________

https://dailyverses.net/1-chronicles/16/34


Come join us for dinner! 
September 1st 

6-7 pm
$5 per person ($20 cap per
family) Pay what you can!

We'll be having taco- 
stack-up in the family 
center before class!
Sign up with the link 

through Realm, 
everyone's welcome!





      Sept 1- Senior Living 101 Panel- Stephanie Paul,            

      Sept 8- Advance Directives and related topics - Tiffany Marshall

      Sept 15- Hospice related topics- Danny Mack

      Sept 22- Caregiver Stress- Danny Mack

      Sept 29- Dementia-related topics- Mary Poole

             Randy Richey, and Kristen Mazza

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS IN SEPTEMBER
Room 209



Thank you to all who have prepared and served meals in the
Saturn Road Bereavement Ministry through the years:

Larry Belton, Alida Butler, Betty Allen, Larry and Bobbie
Marshall, David and Martha Davy, Patsy Williamson, Darlene
Conner, Gary and Cecelia Bingham, Diane Beeman, GeeGee
Allen, Eloise Cooper, CaLyn Johnson, Dorthea Hill, Joann Rich,
Nancy Bragg, Oletha Bowen, Peggy Pettit, Sally Anderson,
Sharon Campbell, Sharon Winkler, Terry Dabbs, Carol Phelps,
Rita Alderson, and Lynsey Smith.

Thank You



Dear Saturn Road Family,
           Thank you so much for honoring us this past Sunday
with the delicious brunch (I say that even though we
never made it to a food table – just assuming – but we
know it took a lot of people to organize and pull this off!),
the absolutely gorgeous quilt with the names of people
we love so dearly (thank you, Laurel and Cleola for putting
this together) which we will use and treasure, and for the
hugs and kind words, along with the cards, letters, emails,
and texts we’ve received from so many of you. Your
thoughtfulness has been a HUGE encouragement and
greatly appreciated. Most of all we are grateful for your
prayers said on our behalf – the best gift you could give us. 
 We truly do not have adequate words to express how
grateful we are for the way you have loved and cared for
our family these past eight years. Even though we are
moving back to a church and city that have been home to
us for 25 years of our lives, we hope you know that this
church feels like home to us, too, and you have become
our family. You will always be close in our hearts and
prayers, and we hope and expect to have many of you
come visit us in the state that has trees and mountains
and the beach and the ocean! We are asking our Father
God to richly bless this church and families with His
presence, joy, peace, and hope now and in the future.
                                                            We love you,
 
                                                            Jeff and Cindy Payne

Thank You





SR
SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES

STUDY OF JOSHUA  ROOM 145 

HOLY SPIRIT          ROOM 142 N 

CORE VALUES         CYP ROOM   

DISCIPLESHIP  IN  AN  AUDITORIUM           GARY BINGHAM
INSTANT SOCIETY          

YOUNG  MARRIEDS  ROOM 142 S  MATT BRYAN

GROWING OUR FAITH        ROOM 204  BRANDON GEORGE 

 RICHARD DICKSON  

NORM CLOTHIER  

JACK KELLY



FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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